
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Letter of Support for Chesterfield Sports Association 
 
Stuart Duncan 
President, Chesterfield Sports Association 
17809 Keystone Trail Court 
Chesterfield, Missouri 63005 
 
Dear Stuart, 
Congratulations on moving forward with Chesterfield Sports Complex that will be located in the west 
end of Chesterfield Valley. I am fully supportive of this exciting project and look forward to the positive 
impact it will have not only on Chesterfield, but the larger surrounding area. 
 
Not only will your facility provide the much needed venue for youth volleyball and basketball, but will 
also have a positive economic impact when tournaments bring out of town visitors who presumably will 
be staying in hotels and frequenting restaurants, stores, and entertainment facilities. 
It is incredible that Chesterfield Sports Complex will be the largest indoor sports facility in St. Louis that 
will attract hundreds of thousands of visitors to a destination for national basketball and volleyball 
tournaments where elite athletes will play. 
 
We wish you success as you seek additional sponsors and support for this fantastic new project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bob Nation, Mayor 
City of Chesterfield 

Bob Nation 

Mayor 
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